
 

 

 

 

Redeemed Kid’s Kingdom Newsletter 

We would like to take this wonderful opportunity to thank you all for your continued support 

through 2024. We hope you enjoyed your holidays, and you are refreshed and ready for 2025. 

Our School will open on Monday the 06
th

 of January 2025. 

Here are few upcoming activities to take note of as well as important notes: 

 Parents evening will be on the on the 07
th

 of February 2025 at 18H00 

 Our POPCORN FRIDAY will be on the 31st of January 2025 (FREE OF CHARGE) 

 Our valentine Dress up will be on the 14
th

 of February 2025 – Coast R25.00. Please put it 

in a sealed envelope with your Child’s name on it. The envelope is to please be given to a 

class teacher. 

 On the 09
th

 of May 2025 we are Celebrating Mother’s Day in style where our kiddies will 

be wearing pyjama’s the whole day-Cost R30.00 only. 

 On the 13
th

 of June 2025 we celebrate Father’s Day -Cost R30.00 only, 

 On the 15
th

 of August 2025 will be hosting a Career Day. 

 Then on the 01st of September will be having Spring Day for the little ones, while on the 

26 September we will be celebrating Heritage with a cost of R 30.00 

 Our Yearly School trip will be on Friday the 12th of September 2025 at Mi Fitness Kids-

@Santon. Coast R350.00 for transport, refreshments plus activities of the day. 

 01st of November it’s a big day for Redeemed Families (Family Day). 

 Then on the 06
th

 of December 2023 we will be hosting Graduations as well as  

 Christmas Carol and we will officially close for the Year on the 19
th

 of December. 

We would like to extend our Vehement protestation of Gratitude for your ongoing support trough 

out the years. 

Regards 

 

DR. Peter Malatsi CEO 

Chairperson & Founder 

Redeemed Kids Kingdom 

 


